- 21° February 2014, Tallinn, Estonia

To whom it may concern
Letter of thanks

Estonian Public Broadcasting wishes to express great thanks to Mr Howard Temple
and Accredited Polygraph Services LL.C — performing polygraph testing and lie
detector tests for Philadelphia, PA, NI, and Staten Island, NY — for their assistance
and input into preparing our leading investigative program Eyewitness.

Mr Temple provided us with invaluable information, comments and expertise after
performing a polygraph test on double Olympic Winner and World Champion in cross
country skiing Kristina Smigun-Vihi in connection to the suspicion by International
Olympic Committee of using banned performance enhancing substances.

Mr Temple’s interview was included in an extensive program on this topic aired on
19" of F ebruary 2014 in Estonian Television and later circulated on Estonian Public
Broadcasting’s websites.

Sincerely yours,

/4:%@

Mihkel Kérmas
Editor in chief
Eyewitness
Estonian Public Broadcasting
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